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Front Line issue 2

Welcome to the latest issue of the journal for PCS members in the Home Office.

In this issue:

So Long Rwanda
Group secretary Mike Jones reflects on PCS’ involvement in ending the Rwanda
scheme.

Proposed changes to attendance management  
Vice president Pete Wright covers the rebranding of the sickness absence
management policy.

Changes to performance management
Vice president Pete Wright updates members on changes to performance
rewards.

Home Office group conference 2024
Jordan David writes about what made this year’s group conference successful.

https://www.pcs.org.uk/news-events/news/so-long-rwanda
https://www.pcs.org.uk/news-events/news/proposed-changes-attendance-management
https://www.pcs.org.uk/news-events/news/changes-performance-management
https://www.pcs.org.uk/news-events/news/home-office-group-conference-2024

